BOROUGH  OF  MONTGOMERY

EMERGENCY  MANAGEMENT  AGENCY
Dennis M. Gruver, EMA Coordinator,   553 School House Road,  Montgomery,  Pa.  17752

Telephone: 570-547-6777 - Cell phone:  570-419-2873 - email:  ema61@windstream.net
Meeting room and equipment building:   40 Thomas Avenue

Borough EOC:  570-547-1671 - Fire Hall EOC:  570-547-1380

Les Gruver, Administrative Assistant  -  Telephone 570-547-1130 – cellphone 570-220-8513 - email: lgruver1@windstream.net.
INTERNET  WEBSITE:   www.montgomeryboroughema.org
April 5, 2018

The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  APRIL 12,  2018 - 7:00 PM
MALVIN and RYAN GROSS  will provide the refreshments.

NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR
Thanks to all who were able to help at MAMA Training weekend.  This is the first of many events that we will be helping with in the next few months.
(2) LED flood lights have been installed on the rear of Special Unit 630 replacing the (2) Quartz lights.  We will check them out on meeting night, if not before.  A 20Amp, 220vac outlet will be installed in the generator compartment to provide a quick connection to provide emergency power for our borough office and the yellow break-out box.  The ONAN generator in Special Unit-630 runs at 1800rpm and is better for long term operations.
We have an agency that offered to provide funding for the power transfer switch that will be installed in the Incident Command Truck (IMU-630).  Dennis will do the assembly and install as soon as we can find the correct switch.
This Saturday EMA, along with several other agencies, will set up an equipment display with hand-outs at the Montgomery Fire Company.  The hours of the event will be 9:00 a.m. until  6:00 p.m.  Help will be needed from our members to make this a successful event. 
Just a reminder of the Tuesday night radio check-in at 18:00hrs.
With more activities each year there is also a need for more active members as well as replacing those who have passed.  If each member would promote EMA and bring a potential member to the next meeting it would be a great help.  It will be up to the younger generation to find and retain the volunteers of the future if EMA is to continue to serve our community.

Lets have a good turn out for our April meeting so we can plan for the spring and summer events.
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